Pop Tabs for Charity

By Nicole Doucette

Ken is a joyful man who participates in Community Inclusion
activities at BACI and can often be seen helping others by
collecting recycling from offices and other areas throughout the
Still Creek building. Ken’s interest in recycling isn’t just because
of his preference for tidiness, but because of the unique ees
collection he has been expanding.

C
TABS FOF
POF IARTTY!

For many years, Ken has been collecting the tabs off of pop cans.
His large collection demonstrates his passion for helping others,
as he learned long ago that some charities recycle the tabs off of
pop cans to help generate extra funding for their programs.

With the support of enthusiastic staff at BACI, Ken has found
several potential charities who will eagerly accept his growing
collection. The Spina Bifida and Hydrocephalus Association of BC
and Variety are hoping to receive Ken’s kind donation.

Fun fact: Did you know
that there is more
aluminum in the tab of a
pop can than in the rest
of the can combined?

If you would like to support one of these charities and help Ken
in his mission to help others, please put your pop tabs in the
brightly labeled container at the Reception Desk at Still Creek, or give them to Ken when you
see him.




